Office of Superintendent of Schools June 30, 1999
Board Meeting of July 14, 1999

Financial Affairs
Richard H. Hinds, Chief Financial Officer

SUBJECT: RENEWAL OF BID #286-VV07 - TRANSPORTATION FOR SPECIAL
NEEDS STUDENTS

Evaluations have not been completed on the above-mentioned bid. A recommendation
will be presented to the Board prior to its meeting of July 14, 1999,
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